
 

Inter-Tribal Basketball Tournament  

Registration Form 

Tournament Date: April 4th-5th, 2020 

Bay Mills Community College and the Mukwa Health and Fitness Center are excited announce that the Inter-Tribal 

Basketball Tournament is BACK! This registration form provides information on the tournament requirements as well as 
payment information. Please indicate whether the shirt size is youth or adult.  

IMPORTANT: Teams MUST be comprised of at LEAST 50% Native American Players. We will ask at registration to 

see any Tribal cards of the individuals that are Native American. This will ensure that all teams are meeting the 
requirements of the tournament rules.  

Team Name: ___________________________________________________________ 

Captain’s Name or Coaches Name: _________________________________________ 

Captain/Coaches Phone Number: ___________________________________________ 

Captain’s/Coach’s Email: ________________________________________________ 

  

Player’s: First Name Last Name Age Tribal: Yes/No Phone # or Email Shirt Size 

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      
      

 

Please check a division: Male: ________   Female: ________ Mixed: _________ 

Please check an age group: 11-12yrs ____ 13-14yrs___ 15-16yrs____ 17-18____ Open____ Over 40____  
Note: NO older children in younger brackets. If a younger aged child wants to play up a division that is allowable  

Note: Maximum number of players on a team is 10. 

Registration Fee: The tournament fee for this tournament is $100 before the date of March 20th, 2020. There 

will be a late fee of $25 for any registrations received after the date of March 21st. Registrations will not be 

accepted after the date of March 30th.  

 
Make all checks payable to: Bay Mills Community College  
Credit Card: Call with credit number – 906-248-8421: Wade Teeple  
Mailing address: 12214 W Lakeshore Dr. Brimley, MI 49715 
Online registration: can be completed at bmcc.edu and under “about BMCC” you will see a link for Inter-Tribal 
basketball tournament! 
 

For further questions, please contact: 
Matt Romatz – 906-248-9009 ext. 3 or mromatz@bmcc.edu 

Amber Stephan – 906-248-9009 ext. 1 or astephan@bmcc.edu   
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